
 
 
From: Robert White [RWhite@lojack.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2005 7:52 AM 
To: David Chernomordik ES-Mpk 
Subject: RE: TCB certification of FCC ID: IDILJU-03U 
 
David, 
 
Thank-you for reviewing the application. 
 
It is true that the files are already accessible on the FCC Website.  The mentioned confidential files should not 
have been accessible on the FCC website to the general public.  During the initial and subsequent filings, 
the confidentially of the mentioned files should have been requested, but mistakenly it was not requested. The 
horse is out of the barn, so to say, but we are trying to limit any additional exposure. Please review the request 
with confidentially applied to the schematic, block diagram, and operational description. 
 
Confidentiality of Internal Photos is requested. The R3H product is a sealed unit that is only serviceable by 
LoJack or LoJack Authorized technicians. In addition, the unit is sealed in order to prevent ingress of water, 
dust and contaminates.  Opening the unit by anyone except a LoJack or LoJack Authorized technician would 
damage the unit.  Furthermore, the unit is hidden within the vehicle and is never visible or accessible to the 
consumer or end user.   
 
Attached is a revised Request for Confidentiality and Updated 721 Form.   
 
Your review of this request is greatly appreciated. 
 
I will be leaving the office at 11:00 AM this morning (Wednesday) and will not be in office until Monday.  I 
can be reached at 508-259-0075 (mobile) at anytime, but I do not have access to email. 
 
Regards, 
 
Bob White 
Mechanical Engineering Manager 
LoJack 
780 Dedham Street, Suite 700, Canton, MA 02021 
781-302-7128 
508-259-0075 mobile 
rwhite@lojack.com 
 



 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: David Chernomordik ES-Mpk [mailto:david.chernomordik@intertek.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2005 8:00 PM 
To: Robert White 
Cc: TCB_Admin ES-Crt 
Subject: TCB certification of FCC ID: IDILJU-03U 
 
Dear Mr. White, 
 
By reviewing the Permissive Change Application I have the following question/comment: 
 
For this Application you have requested the following files to be held confidential: 
 Schematic 
 Detailed Block diagram 
 Detailed operational/functional description 
 Internal photos 
 
This is the first time you requested confidentiality; the original Application and other three Permissive Change 
Applications didn't have this request. What is the reason to have mentioned files confidential if all these files 
are already on the FCC website and accessible to the general public? 
 
Please confirm that you want Schematic, Block diagram, operational description to be confidential. 
 
FCC has a policy regarding the confidentiality of Internal photos. Please read attached. If you decide to have 
them confidential please submit a new request with additional justification. 
 
Please reply ASAP. 
 
Thanks 
David Chernomordik, TCB reviewer 
 
 
 
 <<Exhibits Eligible for Confidentiality.doc>>  
 


